
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "mthrom@comcast.net"; "f_cooper@live.com"
Cc: Jeremy Johnston; Candie Leader; Arden Thomas; Jeremy Larson; Steph Mifflin
Subject: SX-22-00008 Grasst - Shoreline Exemption Letter
Date: Monday, April 25, 2022 8:40:00 AM
Attachments: SX-22-00008 Grasst Exemption Letter.pdf

SX-22-00008_Grasst_Public_Works_Comments_04_22_2022.pdf

Good morning,
 
Please see the attached correspondence regarding your Shoreline Exemption application (SX-22-
00008 Grasst).
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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KITTITAS COUNTY 


DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 


M E M O R A N D U M 


 


TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Public Works Plan Review Team 
DATE:  April 22, 2022 
SUBJECT: SX-22-00008 Grasst 
 
Public Works has reviewed the Shoreline Exemption Application.  Please see comments 
below: 
 
Public Works has issued Floodplain Development Permit No. FD-21-00033 for the proposed 
project (attached).  We note:  


• This parcel contains land designated by FEMA as floodway. The structure must be 
located outside of the floodway. The site plan submitted shows the proposed location of 
the structure as outside of the FEMA-identified floodway.  


• The accessory structure may only be used for parking and storage. 


• Filling or regrading is not authorized by this permit. Any proposal to fill or regrade must 
be authorized in by the Kittitas County Floodplain Manager in writing before the activity 
commences. 


 






















